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7/15/2018 

Dear WDHA Futurity/Maturity Participant: 

Because of an unforeseen conflict with Sunnyview Expo (Winnebago County Fairgrounds), our 
scheduled dates for our WDHA Open Breed and Futurity/Maturity Festival show in September 
are not available. 

 Consequently, the WDHA Board of Directors held an emergency teleconference meeting to 
discuss the fate of the show. 

Although not the best of answers, and with thoughtful consideration of our Futurity/Maturity 
program participants, it was decided to move the show dates in 2018 to August 18 & 19.  
These dates are available at Sunnyview, and the only obvious conflict affects those who might 
compete at the Canadian Nationals. 

We apologize for the inconvenience this change might cause your show season. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
WDHA Board of Directors 
 


